Celebrate our connections to Nature, the Land of Israel and the Environment

Tu BiShevat Seder – In-person

In honor of the Jewish New Year for Trees

Sunday, February 4, 2024 at 2:30 PM



Taste many different fruits

Have 4 cups of grape juice

Light refreshments after

the program.



at St. Thomas Lutheran Church in the gym 135 Salmon Street, Brick

Sponsored by the Sisterhood

Open to the whole congregation

Sisterhood General Meeting following the program

Registration REQUIRED by January 31 No charge for TBO Members \$18 for non-members & guests

Voluntary donations to Sisterhood graciously accepted

REMINDER: "Plant a tree in Israel" through Jewish National Fund (JNF) and TBO Contact the TBO Office or use the form in The Vine.

Call or send registration to: Temple Beth Or Sisterhood, P.O. Box 789, Brick, NJ 08723 Questions? Call the TBO Office (732-458-4700) or email templebethorbrick@gmail.com.

***********************	**********
I/We want to register for the Tu BiShevat Seder on February 4, 2024.	
Name(s):	Phone:
Donation amount enclosed (voluntary): \$	